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Subject: Application No: 15/01326/OUT - Our Comments

Dear Cherwell Council

I tried to submit our comments online for public access, but the website is not accepting comments at this stage.  Are you able to also post these comments publicly please?

This proposed Gladman development will clearly have a HUGE negative impact on our lives.  We purchased our house recently and the biggest reason we decided upon it was because of the wonderful views across the fields and to the hills far in the distance.  It really gives a feeling of openness and, as we both have high pressure jobs, it is incredibly important to us to have a calm, relaxed and peaceful environment at home.  We spend lots of time in the garden with our children, and the view is a massive influencing factor in the feeling of calmness and serenity we gain from being here.  It gives us the balance we need for a good quality of life - both for us and the children (aged 10 and 6).

These plans should not be allowed to go ahead and we will certainly do anything we possibly can to stop this development progressing and destroying our quality of life.  There are many neighbours in a similar situation to us and we know they feel as strongly as we do in opposing this development.

There are well over 1,000 houses currently being built around Bodicote, plus there are hundreds being built just over a mile down the road in Adderbury.  The need for the suggested additional 280 houses in Bodicote seems ludicrous.


Many thanks,
Nikki
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